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To Whom It May Concern; 

 

 On behalf of American Hope Communications, Inc., this is to request Special Temporary 

Authority for WPFR-FM, Clinton, Indiana (facility ID #73712) to temporarily go silent.  The 

licensee has lost the use of the tower on which its antenna is located due to the fact the tower is 

being disassembled by the owner.  The licensee has filed an application with the Commission to 

modify the license for the station to move the antenna and transmission facility to a new location.  

See FCC file 0000179755, filed January 12, 2022. 

 

 The licensee would respectfully request expedited processing of the minor change license 

modification application so WPFR-FM can return to operation as soon as possible. 

 

 Please contact the undersigned should you have any questions on this matter. 

 

     Very truly yours, 

      

     Jeffrey D. Southmayd 
 
     Jeffrey D. Southmayd 

     Counsel to American Hope Communications, Inc. 


